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Thank you for your time and care on this sensitive and urgent issue. Please support 

HB 2965-5. As an Oregonian, it’s crucial that we protect Oregon's coastal waters 

from the harms of industrial aquaculture. BIG TIME! It has been scientifically proven 

that net pen aquaculture of finfish causes environmental and socioeconomic harms, 

and we want Oregon to prevent an influx of such operations now that they are 

banned or seriously restricted on the rest of the West Coast. We don't need fish 

pumped full of harmful chemicals that not only are not good for the fish or their 

environment, but for humans or other animals (we are a part of the animal kingdom) 

to eat as well! It's all around bad! 


